
CIRCULAR 

IIS/JED/PRL/2024-25/42                                                                                               Date: September 30, 2024 

 

Subject: Availability of IISJ Parent Grievance Form on School Website 

 
Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to inform you that the IISJ Parent Grievance Form is now available on our school website. 

At IISJ, we highly value open communication and are committed to addressing any concerns or grievances 

you may have. 

 
This form has been created to facilitate the efficient collection of important details related to your 

complaints, ensuring that we can review and respond in a timely and in an appropriate manner. We 

request you to provide clear and accurate information, as this will help us resolve the issues effectively. 

 
The IISJ Parent Grievance Form is a key part of our effort to enhance our school's overall functioning and 

create a supportive environment for both students and parents. You can access the form through the 

following link: Parent Grievance Form. 

 

Please be advised that anonymous emails raising grievances against the school or any staff member will 

not be entertained. 

 
Thank you for your continued trust and support. 

 
                                                                                                                                         
 

Copy to: 

 VP-GS 

 COE & VP-BS-i/c  

 FO 

 AO 

 All the HMs & HM-i/c 

 Supervisor – KG  

 System Administrator 

 All the Students 

 School Website & WhatsApp Channel 

 SMC for information 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://www.iisjedinfo.com/grievances-complaints/

